
The following was published on the Alaska Online Public Notice System on March 6, 2024. 
 
The Ted Stevens Anchorage International Airport is seeking public comments and modification 
recommendations to the Airport Community Outreach Plan, and request comments be submitted 
no later than May 15, 2024. The Plan establishes guidelines for effective two-way communication 
between the Airport and the community. The plan can be found by clicking this link: Airport 
Community Outreach Plan. Please submit comments to Ian RockMoore at 
ian.rockmoore@alaska.gov, or call at 266-2464.  To ensure your comments are reviewed and 
considered prior to the finalizing the update, please submit no later than May 15, 2024. 
 
 BY: Ian RockMoore 
  Airport Planner  
 
 DATE: March 6, 2023   
 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  
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and South Terminals, in view of the general public for a period of at least 30 calendar days from 
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